
From: Ken Pullen  
Sent: 23 October 2023 22:15 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref: 2023/4438/T Comment 
 
We K Pullen and K Cheung object to the removing (felling) of this in bloom 
healthy Ash Tree located in a listed conservation area. 
 
Too many trees on and around Hampstead Lane have been either pruned right 
back or felled. 
 
Your faithfully, 
 
Ken Pullen 
31G Hampstead Lane 
 


